From : Captain A.M. Norman, Royal Navy

HMS Broadsword
c/o Yarrow (Shipbuilders) Lid

Scotstoun
Glasgow
G14 0XN

Mr A Dunn

9 Triumph Close

Wyken

COVENTRY CV2 5AQ 12 July 1978

Doy v Pessan,

I have only just joined HMS BROADSWORD and one of the first
items in my 'In Tray' was the very fine pair of photographs of the
previous BROADSWORD for which we are most grateful. I must apologise
for not writing sooner but I am afraid that the first week after
joining is always a bit hectic.

I intend to get the photographs suitably framed and hung in
the appropriate position onboard for all to see. I see you would
like a photograph of ourselves on Sea Trials. I will arrange for
this, but at present the date of Sea Trials is somewhat flexible
so it may be some weeks before the photographs are taken. I also
note from your letter that you have photographs of BRILLIANT and
BRAZEN, I am sure Commander BUNN has told you that they are also
being built at Yarrows, so in due course I am sure they would be
delighted to hear from you, although I would suggest not for another
year atleast.

Once again very many thanks for the splendid photographs.
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